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LETTER DATED 27 AUGUST 1999 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 24 August 1999
(S/1999/920) concerning your proposal to include Algeria, Bangladesh, Belgium,
Benin, Bolivia, Canada, China, Egypt, France, Ghana, India, the Libyan Arab
Jamahiriya, Madagascar, Mali, Nepal, Pakistan, Poland, Senegal, Romania, the
Russian Federation, South Africa, Sweden, the United Republic of Tanzania, the
United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland, Uruguay and Zambia in the
list of Member States contributing military personnel to the preliminary
deployment of United Nations liaison officers to the capitals of the States
signatories to the Lusaka Ceasefire Agreement and the provisional headquarters
of the Joint Military Commission and, as security conditions permit, to the rear
military headquarters of the main belligerents in the Democratic Republic of the
Congo and, as appropriate, to other areas the Secretary-General may deem
necessary, for a period of three months, has been brought to the attention of
the members of the Council. They agree with the proposal contained in your
letter.

(Signed ) Martin ANDJABA
President of the Security Council
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